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Tuesday 03rd October 2023 

 
Milton Keynes Theatre Showing of Cinderella 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are excited to announce a whole school visit to Milton Keynes Theatre to watch the showing 
of Cinderella. 
 
The trip will take place on Wednesday 13th December at 1pm. We will leave school at 12pm and 
walk to the theatre and return between 15:30pm and 16:00pm, updates will be provided nearer the 
time. Please collect your child from their classrooms when we return to school.  
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £15 to cover the cost of the visit. We have split 
the payments into 3 easy instalments or can be paid in full via the Arbor app under the trips 
section. 
If we do not have enough contributions unfortunately the trip will not be able to go ahead.  
 
If you have any issues with paying, please speak with the school office.  
 
This is an exciting opportunity for all the children to attend before we break up for the 
Christmas break.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
Ellen Williams 
Head of School 

http://www.emat.uk/

